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Water Run Off / Lima Project

Susan Fantz <sfantz@woh.rr.com>
2:20 PM (7 minutes ago)
to birchsolar

Attention: David Powell

I live near your proposed Lima,Oh. project and have a concern I wish to have placed on
record. If your project is granted and moves forward I am very concerned the water run off
and greater
accumulation of water will cause flooding on the back of my property and that of my mothers
property as well as other neighbors in the Twillingate Subdivision and Shalloway Dr, Lima,
Oh.
Our properties have a history of flooding with extreme rains which happen more frequently
the past few years. The ditch/creek where our water drains is already over taxed so additional
water run off from your panels will surely cause more flooding and could cause the water to
come into our homes. I feel the solar project will have culpability if we experience damage
from increase water run off to that ditch which will back up into our yards and maybe homes.
This needs to be discussed and you need to see the area of my concern and discuss this with us
soon. I need to know who else I register this concern with so I have recourse if this project
moves forward and as I predict, causes more flooding and damage to our home values. We
have marked the highest points the water has ever risen in the past which may prove helpful in
the future.
I await your response.

Sincerely,

Susan Fantz and Joan Kuck

Susan Fantz
3769 Shalloway Dr
Lima, Oh 45806
419-230-0847 sfantz@woh.rr.com

Joan Kuck
3757 Shalloway Dr
Lima, Oh 45806
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